NATIONAL AUTOMOTIVE TECHNICIANS EDUCATION FOUNDATION, INC.

November 9, 2016 Program ID: 100343

Ms Christine Murphy

Director of Instruction

Western Colorado Community College
2508 Blichmann Ave.

Grand Junction, CO 81505

Dear Ms Murphy:

We have received the on-site evaluation results for your Automobile technician-training program
at Western Colorade Community College. The results indicate that your program continues to
meet the requirements for NATEF Master Automobile Service Technology Accreditation—the
highest level of achievement recognized by the National Automotive Technician Education
Foundation (NATEF).

We commend you and your staff for maintaining your program’s standards, and continuing to
meet the industry’s requirements. The explosion in automotive technology makes your high
quality automotive training program more valuable than ever.

To acknowledge your accomplishment, we are creating a plaque for you that will indicate your
program successfully completed the renewal process of program accreditation. You should
receive this plaque within 6-8 weeks.

Sincerely,

Patricia Serratore
President, NATEF

ce: Gary Looft, Instructor
Gary Cryan, ETL
Darrell Parks, NATEF Education Consultant

Accreditation Expiration Date: 12/2021
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